
GLYPHOSATE’S
CURRENT LICENSE EXPIRES

Based on ECHA's opinion and EFSA's 
conclusion, the European Commission 
presents a legislative proposal for renewal 
to member states at the PAFF committee. 

EFSA is expected to deliver its conclusion on the 
peer review of the risk assessment of glyphosate.

ECHA’s Committee for Risk Assessment (RAC) 
discusses the proposal for harmonised 
classification and labelling (CLH). On 30th 
May, the RAC concludes that classifying 
glyphosate as a carcinogen is not justified. 

ECHA and EFSA publish the combined dRAR/CLH 
report and launch parallel consultations on the 
initial scientific evaluation of glyphosate.

The AGG delivers its assessment in the form of a combined draft 
Renewal Assessment Report (dRAR) and Harmonised Classification 
and Labelling Report (dRAR/CLH) to the European Chemicals Agency 
(ECHA) and to the European Food Safety Authority (EFSA). The AGG 
concludes that glyphosate is not carcinogenic and meets the 
criteria to be approved for use.

Pesticide companies send an application to renew 
glyphosate's market license to four Rapporteur 
member states (France, Hungary, the Netherlands 
and Sweden) forming the Assessment Group on 
Glyphosate (AGG). Together, they are responsible for 
carrying out the scientific assessment.
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